
HOW TO ADOPT A GARDEN PLOT/ALCOVE 
 

The Garden Committee has a policy for those who are interested in adopting and 

maintaining a garden plot.  

 

1. Contact one of the garden co-chairs to request a plot. The co-chairs are 

Katherine Howard: howfelice@gmail.com or Kayhan Irani: 

kayhan@artivista.org 

2. If there is no plot available you will be put on a first come, first served 

waiting list and contacted when a plot becomes available. 

3. If a plot is available you will be asked to attend at least one garden 

meeting. Meetings are held monthly on Sundays at 4pm.  

4. If you adopt an ongoing plot we ask that you begin by adopting and 

caring for the current plantings, make changes gradually and attempt to 

find homes for unwanted plants. 

5. Gardeners buy their own plants for individual plots. They also do a lot 

of exchanging of cuttings and plants amongst each other. 

6. We follow the basic garden rules as established by the board. 

7. The Board provides support for the things we cannot do on our own 

such as yearly tree pruning, or the recent sodding of the North Lawn.  
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